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 NEWSLETTER 21ST MARCH  2024 

 

 

8th October 2021 

 
 o 

Diolch yn fawr Year 3 & 4 and staff  

for a wonderful week of Ocean 

Commotion! Everyone who saw the 

show could see how hard you have 

worked and how much you enjoyed 

it! Thank you also to the residents 

of Pendine who came to the dress 

rehearsal on Monday. You all helped 

raise a massive £533.80!!!! 
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A big thank you to everyone who helped support our Easter Bingo 

evening- from those who donated to the amazing hampers and prizes, 

those who gave their time to set up and those who came to have fun! 

 

A special thank you to Owen and Kyle in Year 6 for organising and 

running the Children’s Crazy Bingo game- you were so brave standing up 

in front a hall full of people and running the show! You are amazing! 

 

Thank you to Ali and Tesco for donating to and running the 

refreshments stall and to Morrisons for donating the Raffle Hamper, 

proudly won by Nevaeh in Year 3.  

 

A massive thank you to all the staff who gave their time to help out.  

 

A profit of £656.94 was raised towards school fund. Diolch yn fawr!!!! 
 
 

 
 

 

We have been notified by Highways that resurfacing road 

works will be taking place closing Wrexham Road from the 

junction of Dale Road to Poolmouth Road from 3rd April 2024 

for 13 days until 18th April.   

 

This will affect drop off to and from school from 8th – 13th 

The road will be completely closed from 9am-3pm with no 

access through at all. If you are able, please walk your 

children to school or use School Lane to avoid the chaos.  
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Brymbo Lodge's Under 6 team had a surprise 

visit from Percy Pig and Colin the Caterpillar 

during their training last week.  

 

For more information on how to join the team 

please contact the club.  

 

 

 
 

 
 

Thursday Year 4 had an amazing 

trip to Xplore! They all got to 

enjoy 2 activities; they took a 

rocket to space followed by a 

journey to Mars. The staff at 

Xplore discussed the different 

types of rockets the UK have 

used over the years, we learnt 

that some of our rockets take 

off sideways!  

Year 4 then had access to a 

massive range of science 

activities, they made ping pong 

balls fly, they made themselves 

really small and tall with mirrors 

and everyone had a chance to 

become a human bubble! Some 

of the children's favourite 

parts were smelling moon rock, 

watching a rocket take off and 

most importantly seeing Mr 

Griffiths in a huge bubble!  

Year 4 have loved their space 

topic, their trip to Xplore has 

been a lovely way to end the 

term.  
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“When I was with Miss Bell it was so fun. 

When I was in Year 1, we did Lego and 

we were able to do colouring with her,” 

- Amelia 

 

“She was my best friend. I really don't 

want her to go! She was really fun!” 

- Penny 

 

“When I first went with Miss Bell with 

Wiktor and Ethan, we did Lego,” 

- Harry.S. 

 

“I really miss her,” - Nevaeh 

 

“I really loved how we were able to 

colour before she went,” - Taya 

 

“It was really fun!” -Rowan  
 

 

 

 

 

Early Education enjoyed their visit to the local park. They all enjoyed a turn on the swing, climbing up 

the ropes and going fast down the slide.  

Danijo said, ‘I love this park.’ 

Lexie told us, ‘The slide is the best’.  

We may have a picnic next time we go! 
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Diolch yn fawr PC Stu for coming to school on 

Wednesday to deliver key messages to 

~ Reception – they learnt about Stranger Danger 

~ Year 5 – the serious implications, the upset and the 

effect of Cyber Bullying 

~ Year 6 – keeping safe and making the right choices, 

with transition in mind. 

The children are always pleased to see PC Stu. I hope everyone takes on board what he has said. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last few days to add tokens to Ysgol Penrhyn Outdoor 

Learning project in Tesco. 

 

Voting closes on 31st March. 

 

Please encourage everyone you know to support us to 

receive some funding to improve our Outdoor Area. 
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I’d like to wish everyone a 

wonderful Easter Holiday.  

 

I’m sure the Easter bunny will 

visit! 

Diolch yn fawr for your 

continued support.     

 

Mrs Beth Davies – 

Headteacher 

 

A group of Year 6 pupils had their 4th 

horse riding session on Thursday 

afternoon. They did some very fun 

Easter activities, like an egg and spoon 

race, on a horse!!! 

The staff at the riding centre have 

been so impressed with them, each 

pupil had some special Easter presents 

– a teddy (which they have each named 

after the horse they ride) and an 

Easter egg (which they ate before 

they got back to school!!!) 
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SCHOOL TRAINING DAYS 2022-23 are Thursday 2nd May,  Friday 3rd July. School will be 

closed to pupils on these dates 

 

 

Monday 8th April – school opens for the Summer term (children are in school) 

Tuesday 9th April – Year 6 swimming 

Friday 12th April – Mrs Bolton (Year 3) last day before leaving us 

Thursday 18th April – Year 6 to visit Ysgol Bryn Alyn for a Maths workshop 

Monday 22nd April – Year 3 Music Co-Op workshop 

Tuesday 23rd April – Groundwork coming to work with Year 2 to make Hedgehogs 

Wednesday 24th April – First Aid Awareness for Year 3 and Year 5 

Wednesday 24th April – Girls football tournament at Colliers Park 

Wednesday 24th April – Groundwork coming to work with Reception to build bug hotels 

Thursday 25th April – First Aid Awareness for Year 4 and Year 6 

Thursday 2nd May- SCHOOL CLOSED. POLLING STATION 

Friday 3rd May – Sports Day. Nursery – Year 2 in morning. Year 3 - 6 in the afternoon 

Tuesday 7th May – PC Stu visit to Year 2, 4 and 6 

Friday 10th May – group of Year 6 sailing on Gresford Flash 

Thursday 16th May- Year 5 & 6 Awful Auntie at Venue Cymru, Llandudno 

Friday 17th May – group of Year 6 sailing on Gresford Flash 

Friday 24th May – Unbeatable Eva Own Clothes fundraiser day 

Friday 24th May – Techno Camp  for Year 3 & 4 

Friday 24th May – group of Year 6 sailing on Gresford Flash 

Friday 24th May – school closes for Half term (children are in school) 

Monday 3rd June – school opens for children  

 

Change of date for Sports Day 
 

Friday 3rd May 
 

Nursery – Year 2 in the morning 

Year 3 – 6 in the afternoon 
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